
 
Date: August 31, 2021 at 9:39:14 PM PDT 
To: cbuenotrustee@lvjusd.org, yguzmantrustee@lvjusd.org, awhitetrustee@lvjusd.org,  

Emily Prusso <eprussotrustee@lvjusd.org>, kwangtrustee@lvjusd.org,  

Gatee Esmat <gesmat@lvjusd.org> 

 
Subject: Re: 4th Grade Social Justice Unit at Arroyo Seco Elementary 

 Honorable Board:  
 
I have one more question. Obviously, Mr. William’s Social Justice Unit will be replacing  
some other curriculum. I would like to know which curriculum has been removed to make  
room for this new curriculum.  
 
Thus far I have received no substantive reply to any of my questions except from Emily  
Prusso, who said she would forward my email to the curriculum committee.  
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
Mary Moruza Costa  
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